
NH Public Utilities Commission
Attn: Henry J. Bergeron
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

February 23, 2009

Re: DM 09-027 Enbrook LLCs Filing Notice of Intent to Provide Electric
Hampshire: First Deficiency Letter

Dear Mr. Bergeron:

LLC

On February 21, 2009, Enbrook LLC (Enbrook) received your notice of first deficiency in regards to
Enbrook’s application to provide electric aggregation services in New Hampshire. As a result, and in accordance
with Puc 2003.02 (c) (4), Enbrook has obtained a toll free telephone number for customer service puiposes.

The toll free number for the customer service contact person is: (877) 465-6120.

For purposes of darity and completeness, below is a summary of Enbrook’s application for electric
aggregation services, as referenced directly to Puc 2003.02 (C):

Puc 2003.02 (c) (1):
Puc 2003.02 (c) (2):

Puc 2003.02 (c) (3):

Puc 2003.02 (c) (4):
Puc 2003.02 (c) (5):
Puc 2003.02 (c) (6):

Puc 2003.02 (c) (7):

Puc 2003.02 (c) (8)

Enbrook LLC
1 Destiny Way
Deerfield, NH 03037
Tel: (603) 479-7044
Fax: (866) 262-9093
Email: mark@enbrook.com
Website: www.enbrook.com
Mark Parquette, Member
Remainder same as above, Puc 2003.02 (c) (2)
(877) 465-6120
Previously submitted on 2/13/2009.
Enbrook LLC intends to provide aggregation services in the
franchise areas of GSEC/National Grid, NHEC, PSNH, and
Unitil.
Enbrook LLC is an independent company and is not
representing any supplier interest.
Check for $250.00 was previously submitted on 2/13/2009.

Please let me know if you need any further information to complete Enbrook’s application. A copy of this
letter is included on CD in PDF format.

Sincerely,

F~nbro LLC
By/
Mark Parquette, Member
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